
The Greater Victoria School District is committed to
each student’s success in learning within

a responsive and safe environment.
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POLICY 6161.2 
 
 
CANADIAN CONTENT 
 
The Board believes that the curriculum for all grades in all subjects should 
contain as much Canadian content as possible and that Canadian texts and 
materials should be used where practicable.  While acknowledging that certain 
texts are prescribed, it directs the administration and its teaching staff to carry 
out this policy to the fullest possible extent within the stated limitation. 
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